
Sherry’s Notes

I AM ASKING FOR      
YOUR HELP...

We have the studio cleaned 
once a week so it is important 

that everyone who uses it 
picks up after themselves.

 If you have children that 
play in the lobby please 
pick up the toys after they 
are done playing. 

 If you change a messy 
diaper please take it with 
you!!!

 If there is a spill please let 
us know so we can clean 
it up and not track it onto 
the dance floor.

 Please DO NOT let    
children play with the 
merchandise!!

************************

Thanks for all the couples 
taking the Ballroom dance 

class, we are having a lot of 
fun!!!  If you are interested in 

taking this class at some 
other time please watch the 

newsletter for the dates of the 
next session.  We are also 
opening the recital with a 
couples Foxtrot if you are         

interested please let me know.

C A L E N D E R  F O R  
F E B R U A R Y

Tuition Due 1st

Tuition is LATE—ADD $10 10th
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Tuition is due on the 1st of the 
month and is late as of the 

10th of every month.  To avoid 
a $10 late fee please be sure to 

pay on your first class of the 
new month.  If paying after the 
10th please automatically pay 

the additional $10.

PENNIES FOR LOVE FUNDRAISER

Cathy Rowland’s (teacher on Wednesday nights) cousin Ron Gulick 
was paralyzed from the neck down in an automobile accident in    
November and is in a rehab center in Colorado.  He is making       

remarkable progress, however the expense of the rehab is stretching 
his family very thin. Ron, his wife Christa and 5 year old son Jack 

would appreciate any help they can get!!

 We are doing a Pennies for Love fundraiser for them to help with the 
cost of the rehab.  We will be collecting pennies in the large jug 
out in the lobby until Feb 14th.  It is amazing that something as 
small as a penny can make a difference but it DOES!   Please look 

through your couch cushions, car seats, junk drawer and pockets and 
donate any pennies you can find.  

Please help us in any way you can.  For more information and to read 
about his accident and progress please check out the website: 

 www.caringbridge.org/visit/rongulick 



                  Studio Merchandise

Recital dates to mark on 
your calendar:

Pictures: May 12th
Rehearsal: June 1st
Recital: June 2nd

Times to be announced
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If you are interested in helping with 
the recital in any way please 

contact Sherry, Jacquelyn or Angie.
There is lots of things to do.

We are having a dance consignment sale 
later this spring.   If you have anything 
that your dancers have outgrown and is 
still in great condition please put it 
aside and when we have the sale bring 
it into the studio then we will mark it 
with the price you are asking for it and 
place it out for the sale.  On the day of 
the sale you can come and shop for 
items that your dancer can now use and 
someone else can pass their items on to 
you.  We will give out checks for all 
items sold after the sale and return 
anything that didn’t sell.  Watch the 
newsletter for the date of the item drop 
off and consignment sale. 

G a r d n e r  D a n c e  S t u d i o

Practice at home???
A copy of the music your 
student will be performing 
to is available.  If you are 

interested please let Sherry 
know before class.  If you 
supply the blank CD  there 
is no charge, if you want 
the studio to provide the 
CD there is a $1.00 fee.  

Just a reminder:
All days off are listed in the Policy Sheet you received at the 
beginning of the year, if there are any that come up through 

the year we will make sure they are in the newsletter.
We will have classes on most days, even if it is a holiday that 
schools have off.  The only time our schedule is the same as 

the school district is if the weather is bad and USD-231 closes 
then  Gardner Dance Studio will also cancel classes.  

  

  We are always getting new items and we 
beat the prices of  the  local large stores,    
so please take a look!!!

 Customized items available by order.

Small Wonders Preschool 

Enrollment for Fall 2007 Begins March 1st.

Cathy Rowland - Owner, State Licensed

103 W. 5th St., Wellsville, KS 66092

785-418-3649

cathyrowland@earthlink .net

www.smallwonderspreschool.net 

If you have digital pictures of you 
dancer or tumbler in class please 

forward them to Jacquelyn Dwyer at 
tajadwyer@yahoo.com so we can 
post them on the updated website.  
We are also posting the newsletter 

there as well.
www.gardnerdance.com



includes 6 years as 
a 

competitive gymnast 
in  

Arkansas where she 
was ranked 15th in 
the state in May, 

2003.  Since joining 
the studio in fall, 

Kylie Wooten is 
beginning her 3rd

year 
at Gardner Dance 

Studio and 2nd year 
as

 a teacher’s assis-
tant. 

 Kylie’s experience 

2003, she has been 
a member of Team 
Xplosion and also 
competes solo in 

the 
jazz/acro and lyrical 

divisions.  Kylie is in 
8th grade at Wheat-
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ployees.

If you have any prices of standard 
products or services, you can include a 
listing of those here. You may want to 

refer your readers to any other forms 
of communication that you’ve created 
for your organization.

You can also use this space to remind 
readers to mark their calendars for a 

regular event, such as a breakfast 
meeting for vendors every third Tues-
day of the month, or a biannual charity 

auction.

If space is available, this is a good 
place to insert a clip art image or some 
other graphic.

This story can fit 175-225 words.

If your newsletter is folded and mailed, 
this story will appear on the back. So, 
it’s a good idea to make it easy to read 

at a glance.

A question and answer session is a 
good way to quickly capture the atten-
tion of readers. You can either compile 
questions that you’ve received since 

the last edition or you can summarize 
some generic questions that are fre-
quently asked about your organization.

A listing of names and titles of manag-

ers in your organization is a good way 
to give your newsletter a personal 
touch. If your organization is small, you 
may want to list the names of all em-

Hands Free Baby & Me
Baby Slings by: Jacquelyn Dwyer
240 E. Westhoff Place
Gardner, KS 66030

Phone: 913-884-8995

E-mail: tajadwyer@yahoo.com

This would be a good place to insert a short 

paragraph about your organization. It might 

include the purpose of the organization, its 

mission, founding date, and a brief history. 

You could also include a brief list of the types 

of products, services, or programs your or-

ganization offers, the geographic area cov-

ered (for example, western U.S. or European 

markets), and a profile of the types of cus-

tomers or members served. 

It would also be useful to include a contact 

name for readers who want more information 

about the organization.
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B a c k  P a g e  S t o r y  H e a d l i n e

Custom made to be the only carrier you 
will ever need

WE’RE ON THE WEB!
EXAMPLE.MICROSOFT.COM

Caption describing picture or graphic.


